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5 April 2017 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Payment is now due for the Summer term Group of 8 Music lessons.  

 

The 30 minutes lessons will continue to take place on Wednesday mornings starting on 26 April 

run by Mr Timmins from the County Music Service.  As the lessons are slightly undersubscribed 

the cost will be £3 per lesson payable termly in advance.  We anticipate that there will be 10 

lessons next term so please can you make your payment of £30 as soon as possible preferably 

via ParentPay but you may also pay by cash or cheque (payable to North Duffield CP School).   

 

 

This term the children received 11 lessons due to Mr Timmins having to cancel one due to illness 

however Mr Timmins made up the time lost by providing longer sessions over the following three 

weeks. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

A Russell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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